
 

SRD R350 grants can be collected at Pick n Pay and Boxer
on public holidays this December

Pick n Pay announced that it will pay out SRD grants to those with Postbank accounts throughout December, including
holidays and weekends.

Those with a Postbank account can still receive their grants on 16, 24, 27 and 31 December when the South African Post
Office (SAPO) is closed. Pick n Pay and Boxer stores remain open throughout December to serve customers and
communities across South Africa. 

Pick n Pay and Boxer became the first retailers to collaborate with Postbank to become collection points for SRD grants in
September. 

Only grant recipients who have opted to collect their grant in person can visit their nearest Pick n Pay or Boxer superstore.
Beneficiaries are reminded to only come in store once they receive an SMS informing them that their grant is available,
and to bring their identity document and cell phone that they registered with for collection.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/

	SRD R350 grants can be collected at Pick n Pay and Boxer on public holidays this December

